

Memorandum
Councilmember Al Austin
Eighth District

G-2

Date:

September 23, 2014

To:

Mayor and Members of the City Council

From:

Councilmember Al Austin, Eighth District

Subject:

Travel Report – California League of Cities Conference

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

Receive and file a report on travel to Los Angeles, CA for the League of California Cities Annual Conference and Expo.

BACKGROUND:

I attended the League of California Cities Annual Conference and Expo on Thursday, September 4, 2014, held in Los Angeles.

As the Mayor's Alternate as the City of Long Beach's delegate to the League of California Cities, I attended the board meeting held on Thursday. I also participated in the conference, attending educational workshops provided by the League.

FISCAL IMPACT: There is no fiscal impact associated with filing this report.